Chairman Carpenter, Vice-Chair Kessler,
Minority Leader Hoye, and esteemed
committee members,

| am writing you to express my absolute
support for HB2803, the Kansas Gun
Rights Preservation Act.

It has become painfully obvious that our
federal government has degraded,
attacked, and limited many of our
Constitutionally guaranteed rights......none
so much as our Second Amendment
protected inherent right to keep and bear
arms. It is critically important in our
attempts to reign in an overreaching
federal bureaucracy, to not assist them in
their attacks on our citizens rights....and
definitely not using our own taxpayer



dollars against us (as has become
common practice now on many fronts).
Many of the "rules and regulations” that
are put in place are in direct violation of
the United States Constitution.

We the people grant limited power to our
government, by the consent of the
governed. It is just for us to not participate
in, and quite frankly to nullify,
infringements on our Constitutionally
guaranteed, and protected from
government encroachment, rights.

| ask for you to support HB 2803 which will
codify that Kansas tax-payer resources
including law enforcement will not be used
to participate in any violation of law-
abiding citizens Constitutionally
guaranteed Second Amendment rights.



Thank you,
Dale Enyart, Jr






